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TRAFFIC ROUTE CHANGE AT EULALIE R. RIVERA K-8 SCHOOL TO 

ACCOMMODATE DOUBLE SESSIONS 

ST. CROIX, USVI – The Virgin Islands Department of Education, in conjunction with the Virgin 

Islands Department of Public Safety would like to inform the general public that as of Monday, 

March 9, the Grove Place road directly in front of Eulalie R. Rivera K-8 School is operating as a 

one-way road during the hours of 11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.  

Traffic will be diverted through the Grove Place community. The motoring public will only be 

allowed to travel from West to East on Grove Place Road. 

The new traffic route is expected to remain in effect through the duration of the 2019-2020 school 

year, which ends on June 4. 

### 

 

http://www.vide.vi/
http://www.facebook.com/usvi.vide

